
Dear Staff, Residents, Friends and Families of River Park Gardens,           April 2, 2024 

It is with a heavy heart and mixed emotions that I announce my resignation from my 

position as Clinical Services Coordinator at River Park Gardens.  My last day will be April 

11, 2024.  I have been given the opportunity to continue my leadership journey as the 

Director of Resident Care and Allied Health at Riverview Health Centre.  

The past 5 years at River Park Gardens has been the best and most challenging years of 

my Nursing career.  We have not only survived but thrived through the following times: 

A global pandemic that shone a light on LTC and created the strongest team I have 

ever worked with.  The RPG team proved how this is the key to low infection rates 

and consistent safety for our Residents.  So much so that the leadership from RPG 

presented our success at a Provincial Infection Control Conference last year. 

Implementing and achieving 100% for MB Health Standards 

in LTC.  This was a team effort that highlighted our staff 

and proved the hard work and dedication you have is 

perfect! 

I will always have a special space in my heart for River Park 

Gardens.  

Victoria Marek 

On the Horizon  

We have some exciting events coming up in May to pencil into your calendars.  

Honouring Our Mothers Tea  

May 16th First Floor and on May 17th on the Second Floor at 2:00pm 

Each resident can have up to two guests. The Recreation Team will be calling to invite 

family and friends to this event in the coming weeks. Please RSVP to Recreation.  

Opera Concert  

May 22nd at 2pm, join us for a special concert with 

professional opera singers and musicians!  

Furry Friends 

Many of the residents love to have furry friend visitors! If you 

have a friendly pet that you would like to bring to visit residents 

at RPG please pick up a pet visitation package from our front 

receptionist. The package includes our guidelines for pet visits 

and a registration form. If you are interested in volunteering 

with your pet to visit other residents please reach out to our 

Recreation team for more information.  



Resident’s Spring Tea 



Easter Crafts with Residents 

Painting with Esther 



Elvis was in the house  

this month serenading residents! 



 



Bean Bag Toss 


